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John Schwab

From: John Schwab
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 11:01 AM
To: Olson - DNR, Jacob
Cc: Matt Dunston - Custom Castles, Inc. (mattdunston@hotmail.com)
Subject: NOI Application - Walden Preserve 2 Filing No. 5 - Stormwater Detention Pond C8
Attachments: Non-Jurisdictional-Notice-Walden-Pond-C8.PDF; SDI_Design_Data_v1.08-Walden-WP2-

F5-Pond-C8.pdf; C1.pdf; C5.1 -GEC.pdf

Hello Jacob, 
 
We are working through the El Paso County approval process for Filing No. 5 of the Walden Preserve 2 residential 
subdivision in northern El Paso County (located along Pinehurst Circle NE of Walden Way). 
  
We have attached the DWR Notice Form for the proposed Stormwater Detention Pond C8, along with the SDI Form and 
applicable plans for the project (the proposed detention pond is detailed on Sh. C5.1). 
  
Please review and let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 
  
Thanks, 
John 
 
John P. Schwab, P.E. 
JPS Engineering, Inc. 
19 E. Willamette Ave., Colorado Springs, CO 80903 
(719)-477-9429 ofc; (719)-321-5801 cell 
www.jpsengr.com 
 




